
 

16th November 2018 

         

Dear parents/carers, 

 

As part of our topic on Space and Aliens in Nursery we are going to have an ‘alien tea party’ on 

Friday 23rd November. 

 

Children can come dressed up for the tea party (spaceman, alien, planets…) 

 

If your child does not usually attend Nursery on a Friday but they would like to attend the tea party, 

please speak to either myself, Mrs Ashworth or Miss Spencer. 

 

Thanks for your continued support, 

 

Mrs A Rose 

                      


